
Dear  

 

I am writing to you to ask for your help with data for the Congenital Hypothyroid database we 

hold at the QEUH. 

I am looking for some information on baby ____________________ born on __/__/______ 

Along with this covering letter is our data collection form, consent form and an information 

sheet for the parents. 

If you could return the collection and consent forms to: 

 John Beattie 

 Paediatric Endocrine Data Manager 

 Royal Hospital for Children 

 Office Block 

 Zone 0-2/3 

 QEUH 

 Glasgow 

 G51 4TF 

  

Thank you for taking the time to provide the data your help is much appreciated. 

 

Kind Regards 

Dr Guftar Shaikh 

John Beattie (Endocrine data manager) 


